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 COUNTY OF GRANT, NM 

1400 Highway 180 East 

Silver City, NM 88061 

 

May 8, 2019 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

RFP 19-05 AIRPORT ENGINEERING SERVICES 
              

 

The following are responses to written questions presented at the Pre-Proposal Conference and/or by the 

deadline to submit questions: 

 

Question: Did the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) review the RFP and provide input? 

 

Response: Yes, the County’s FAA representative reviewed the RFP and no 

comments/recommendations were made to change any part of the RFP.  

 

Note(s): All other information not addressed in the addendum remains unchanged. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

Randy J. Hernandez  

         /s/ Chief Procurement Officer 

 

 

 

PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM WITHIN YOUR SUBMITTED PROPOSAL. 


